
 

 

16 March 2022 

 
Dear Parents 
 
F2 Food Tasting   
 
Next week, as part of our EYFS curriculum, we are focusing on the theme of growing. As part of our 
exploration, the children will be exploring the different fruits that grow in Spring. We will be providing the 
children with an opportunity to try different fruits from around the world such as:  
 

• Apricot 

• Kiwi 

• Cherries 

• Mango 

• Strawberry 

• Pineapple  
 
 

Although we are not providing foods containing nuts, we cannot guarantee that they do not contain traces 
of nuts or could be made in a factory where nuts are being processed.    
      

If your child is allergic to any foods and therefore should not take part in this session please advise the 

school office via email, schooloffice@ourlady-saintedwards.wirral.sch.uk no later than 12pm on Friday 18 

March 2022.  

If you do not email we will assume that your child has no allergies. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mrs E McGunigall 
Headteacher  
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